
 
“If you’re proud of it, show it!” 

www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org 

 

2023-2024 Officers: President—Rocco Buethe, Vice-President—Ashley Heitman, Secretary—Nick Heitman, 

and Treasurer—Carol Boller 

 

2023-2024 Board of Directors:  Blake Thorpe (4 yrs), Erik Popielarz (3 yrs), Dillon Fagan (2 yrs), Wendell 

Simonson (1 yr) 

 

Mid-States Holiday Party 
Mid-States Holiday Party will be Sunday, December 3, 2023.  Doors will open at 5:30 pm.   

Dinner will start at 6:00 pm. 

Waverly Community Foundation Building, 11120 N 141st St, Waverly, NE 

Meal will be Pot Luck Style 

Entrees will be Pulled Pork and Fried Chicken (so far) 

PLEASE RSVP to Ashley Heitman by Thursday, November 30, at 402-440-6652 (please leave message) or 

asheboller@hotmail.com, only if you are planning to attend. Please indicate what you are planning to bring, 

so a variety of food can be accounted for. 

Regular monthly meeting will be held following dinner. 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Mid-States Antique Tractor and Engine Club was held Sunday, October 8th at the 

showground with a picnic at Noon and Fun Pull that followed. There were 34 members present. The treasurer’s 

report was read, and approved.  

Old Business 

For the Holiday party Ashley hasn’t heard anything back yet. An idea was the Red Rooster in Ceresco. Ashley is 

still open to ideas. The Isles in Havelock was also suggested.  

Rocco thanked the Scholls for donating the hamburgers for the picnic and the Drakes for the buns. 

The new outhouse is here! Thank you to the Drakes for making that! The porta-potty will be picked up soon and 

it won’t be until about May when one will return.   

New Business 

Elections were held. Treasurer, secretary and one board member were elected. Blake Thorpe was nominated for 

board, he was voted in. Nick Heitman was nominated for secretary, and he was voted in. Carol Boller was 

nominated for treasurer, and she was voted in. Congratulations to all! 

Ashley said that she is working on tallying the points for the tractor pulls this year and that trophies will be 

made again for the winners.  

http://www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org/
mailto:asheboller@hotmail.com


Both Nick and Ashley and their family thank everyone for the support that is given throughout the year for the 

club. This great group means a lot to them! 

The Cass County fair pull will be renamed the County Fair Pull. 

Dave said that he still has some work to do on the sled. He has a few things he would like to do to improve it.  

The scale and sled will be put away at the end of the Fun Pull. 

There will be NO November or January Meetings.  Holiday Party and December Meeting will be December 3. 

First by Wendell and second by Dave to close the meeting, motion carried. The next meeting will be Sunday, 

December 3, beginning with dinner at 6 pm at the Waverly Community Foundation Building, 11120 N 141st St, 

Waverly, NE.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Andrew Kean 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

2023 Membership Dues  

 

Name:________________________________________________ Family ($15)______  Single ($10)_______ 

 

Address:_______________________________________City:_________________State:_____ZIP:________ 

 

Phone:___________________Email:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please mail dues to Mid-States Antique Show, 12601 262nd Street, Ashland, NE 68003 

 


